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MEMORANDUM

TO:           All Law Enforcement Executives 

FROM:         SDAG Hester Agudosi, Chief,
                              Prosecutors Supervision & Coordination Bureau

DATE:          August 27, 2009

SUBJECT:   Alcotest 7110 MK III-C Communication Activation

 
As you will recall, when the Alcotest 7110 MK III-C was put into service in

your agency, you were advised that when the communication capabilities of
the instrument were activated a dedicated telephone line would be required
as part of that capability.  All agencies were advised that it would be
their responsibility to have the dedicated telephone line made available.  

 I am pleased to announce that the New Jersey State Police Alcohol/Drug
Testing Unit will begin to enable the communications function in the near
future.  This will be necessary to test and evaluate the data uploading
systems. Therefore, it is important that your agency arrange for the
availability of the dedicated telephone line no later than September 25,
2009.

 Any specific questions regarding the enabling of the communication function
should be directed to the New Jersey State Police Alcohol/Drug Testing Unit
at 609-584-5051 Ext 5608.

 Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.


